The Rockridge Socials Studies Department recently hosted a special guest, Gwynne Dyer, to speak to students about
current geopolitical world issues. A military historian and world-renowned journalist, Dr. Dyer provided rich and
expert insight and responded to a range of thoughtful questions asked by Rockridge students
Thank you to Mr. Chubb for leading the organization of this presentation
and for the RoPAC for their financial support to make it happen.

West Vancouver Schools Cybersecurity Program students - To learn more about this Premier Program and other
WYV Premier Academies or to register, see details in our E-Bulletin or visit



Some of our Rockridge Grade 10 students attended the Work BC “Find Your Fit” careers fair that was held at WVSS
this week. There were many activities and opportunities for students to engage in.
Thank you to Ms. Ferrajohn, Ms. Alldred and Mr. Ahmelich for helping make this trip possible.






Looking ahead to this special MYP (Middle Years Program)
celebration of learning next month. Be sure to mark your calendars and plan to visit!






Band retreats mean tackling new musical pieces! The Band Trip to Loon Lake was a great success. Despite the
snow and rain, there was lots of music, learning and laughs to be had. Many thanks to Ms. Collins, Mr. Parker and
Ms. Le Sieur for their planning and support for this unique musical retreat and to our students for their
preparation and hard work.

Follow Rockridge Athletics on Instagram and Twitter for photos and updates.
You will find the links to follow Rockridge Athletics in the E-Bulletin or search for us under these handles:



